

The President's Commission on Executive Exchange THE WHITE HOUSE

June 15, 1990

Dear Dr. Feltl:

On behalf of the Presidential Exchange Executives, I wish to thank you for your important contribution to the Commission's International Seminar.

Your presentation was very enlightening and provided the Executives with an excellent understanding of Vienna's political, economic and social goals for the 1995 World's Fair. This knowledge will be invaluable to the Executives as part of our International Education Program in fostering greater understanding of the prospects for continued and evolving trans-Atlantic relations. Please accept the enclosed memento as a token of our appreciation.

Once again, thank you for meeting with the Presidential Exchange Executives.

Sincerely,

Betty Heitman

Executive Director

Dr. Gerhard Feltl Director Expo Vienna Renngasse 1 A-1010 Vienna, Austria

BH/sl

